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               05th January, 2021

Directorate of CGHS,

Govt. of India,

Nirman Bhawan

Maulana Azad Road,

New Delhi – 110011

The Delhi Medical Council has received a complaint of Ms. Geeta, 394, Lane 6, Shakti Khand 4, Indirapuram, Ghaziabad-201014, Uttar Pradesh against Shanti Gopal Hospital, Plot No.-NH-1, Ahinsa Khand 2, Indirapuram, Ghaziabad.  On perusal of the complaint and other documents attached therewith, it is observed that complaint pertains to irregularity in the functioning of the hospital relating to the CGHS beneficiary, hence, the same is being referred to the CGHS for appropriate action as may be deemed fit under intimation to the complainant.  A copy of complaint and other documents attached therewith is enclosed herewith.  
(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to: - 
Ms. Geeta, 394, Lane 6, Shakti Khand 4, Indirapuram, Ghaziabad-201014, Uttar Pradesh-for information. 
